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Thank you for allowing public comment.

In broad agreement with the public comments submitted by multiple tribal and municipal agencies, I
oppose any and all diminutions in the number or intensity of protections for human and
environmental health and safety. For example, I oppose:
-any decrease in the quality of the standards for oil spill prevention and response
-a decrease in the number of discharge exercises
-the dropping of RCACs for Prince William Sound and Cook Inlet as required communication
partners
-the dropping of commitments to staying informed about best available technologies


